
Dear Kenyans, 

In October 2024, The Government of Kenya requested the International Monetary Fund (IMF) to conduct a governance diagnostic process aimed at strengthening governance, enhancing public
spending efficiency, boosting competitiveness, and fostering inclusive growth and poverty reduction. 

To complement this initiative, the Institute of Public Finance (IPF) a non-profit Public Finance Think Tank and a member of the Okoa Uchumi Coalition is spearheading the development of a Shadow
Governance Diagnostic Report. This independent evaluation will seek to identify gaps and propose actionable recommendations to strengthen Kenya’s governance systems. 

We invite all Kenyans to contribute their perspectives and insights on areas they feel should be prioritized in the report. Your participation will ensure the report reflects the voices and needs of all
citizens and to ensure IMF strongly takes the necessary feedback that is citizen centric. 

Key Focus Areas 

You may wish to provide input on the following areas: 
1. Governance and anti-corruption policies. 
2. Public Finance Management 
3. Boosting competitiveness. 
4. Judicial reforms. 
5. Inclusive growth and poverty reduction. 

Your feedback will play a critical role in shaping a governance framework that promotes accountability, equity, and economic prosperity for all of us in Kenya. 

How to Submit 

We have extended the deadline for submission to 5th February 2025. Kindly send your input to diagnosticreport@ipfglobal.or.ke using the template enclosed.  We look forward to your voice as we
join together in building a better Kenya. 

Best regards, 
Institute of Public Finance

Encl.

PUBLIC INVITATION FOR COMMENTS ON KENYA’S
SHADOW GOVERNANCE DIAGNOSTIC REPORT
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